Good news in the speech department!!

Olivia Prospero-O’Rourke has gone on maternity leave awaiting the birth of her baby girl. But don’t worry,
she will be back in July.

We are also welcoming Janice O’Malley-Colon as a new speech pathologist in the speech department.
We know Janice very well, as she worked at The Gingerbread Learning Center while completing her
masters degree in speech pathology. She will be a much needed asset here.



